CITY OF DERBY ACADEMY

Farmhouse Road, Sinfin, Derby DE24 3AR Tel: 01332 270 450 Email: admin@cityofderbyacademy.org

Web: www.cityofderbyacademy.org Headteacher: Mr A Harding BA (Hons) PGCE



Monday, 28 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Wednesday 14th December 2022 the City of Derby Academy are holding our annual Winter Concert for our school community. The evening will showcase our talented CODA Chromatics Choir plus other budding musicians.

The concert starts at 5.30pm and is open to everyone free of charge.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Christina Bell

Head of Music

'Improving the life chances of all students'

